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Updates. . . 
Something to Celebrate! 
On Monday, January 6, was our annual Awards 
Chapel. It’s great to be able to get together to 
celebrate those big milestones as our friends and 
colleagues reach them.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To everyone who received their service 
recognitions, we want to thank you for your 
contributions every day, to support the mission of 
Pacific Press. We couldn’t do it without you! 
 
 
 Red Cross Blood Drive 
The Red Cross will be here on Monday, February 
24, for a Pacific Press blood drive. They’ll be in the 
Owyhee Room from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. You can 
schedule an appointment online at 
redcrossblood.org (use sponsor code PP) or 
contact Kelly Lewis in HR at ext. 2567. 
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Robert Duke, Shipping, 
receives his 5-year pin. 

Mel McGuire, Finishing, 
receives his 10-year pin. 

Brady Lee, Finishing, 
receives his 10-year pin. 

Eric Petersen, Production, 
receives his 20-year pin. 

Wendy Gates, IT, receives 
her 25-year pin. 

Rick Lee, Finishing, receives 
his 40-year pin. 



 

 

Happy 
Retirement! 
Last Monday, January 
13, we had a special 
chapel to wish Steve 
Hamous, Finishing, a 
happy retirement – 
and it was extra 
special because it 
was also his birthday! 
It was a day of 
celebration and a time 
to remember with appreciation all of his hard work. 
 
Steve moved to Idaho 5 years ago from 
Hagerstown, Maryland. Prior to working at Pacific 
Press, he worked at Review and Herald. We are 
truly thankful for his years of service to the 
publishing work and for his dedication and 
commitment. 
 
Steve and his wife Denisse are building a house in 
Sierra Vista, Arizona where they are planning to 
move as soon as it is ready. We are going to miss 
him for sure! But we are very happy for him and his 
family and wish them the very best in retirement! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Employee Update. . . 
Welcome Baby Girl! 
Ben and Monserrat 
Wilkinson (Plant Services 
& Customer Service) are 
very excited to share this 
happy news with their 
friends at the Press – their 
little daughter is finally 
here! Allyson Wilkinson 
was born on January 8th, 
2020 at 6:39 pm weighing 8 lbs. 5.9 oz.  
 

Ben and 
Monse would 
like to thank 
their friends at 
Pacific Press 
for the lovely 
flowers and 
they are also 
thankful for the 
time off they 

have to love on their little one.  
 
Our warmest congratulations to the Wilkinsons and 
also to Allyson’s proud grandparents Jose & 
Claudia Sanchez (Finishing). 
 

 
 

Dateline . . . 
 

January 

15 PAYDAY  
20 Chapel—Dale Galusha, Chairperson 
27 Chapel—Farewell Chapel, Julio Chazarreta 
29 PAYDAY 

I want to thank everyone for all your prayers, thoughts 
and help for the last 2 years, you made a difficult 
situation bearable. A special thank you to Ashley and 
Christina for helping me get safely to my car at night 
and to Mike for keeping my scooter up and running😊😊.   
You have all been such a blessing to me and I thank 
you so much for that. Thank you very much for the 
lovely flowers and gifts that I received after my surgery. 
 
May the Lord bless and keep you all as you continue 
being a blessing to those around you. – Darlene Snyder 


